
 
  

 
  
 
 
Dear Homeowner 
  
Over the last days we had some internal changes on our sales and communication 
department. Miguel Barroso is no longer with us, and the new Communication 
Manager will be joining TAO over the next week. In the meantime, Ricardo Maya 
(HOA Manager) could assist you if you have any request. 
On the sales department Will Robinson will be involve on the closing process, and 
Paulina Almeida will take the sales’ administration position. 
  
If you have any question please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Isaac Henares 
COO 


